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Name of meeting – Special Meeting – NPG  Fiskerton Parish Council Meeting   

Location  Village Hall Fiskerton   

Date  9 January 2017   

Time/Duration  18:30 – 19:30   

Attendees  

Name  Organisation  

CLLR   A Cooke - Chairman Fiskerton Parish Council  

CLLR   R Wall  – Vice Chairman and Chair of NPG Fiskerton Parish Council  

CLLR   C Darcel WLDC/Fiskerton Parish Council 

Stan Hall - Clerk Fiskerton Parish Council  

Item 
No 

Agenda Item Actio
n  

1.0  Purpose of the Meeting   

1.1 At their meeting on 5 December 2016 the parish council received a lengthy e-mail from   
Councillor Darcel relating to the Fiskerton Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
The meeting resolved to hold a special meeting to discuss the content of the e-mail and other 
issues related the neighbourhood plan in order to iron out some of the conflicts that exist and 
promote improved understanding.  
 

 

2.0  Discussion Points   

2.1 Councillor Wall tabled a series of questions to Councillor Darcel  

 1. Q; Have you e-mail or other evidence from the Church Commission (CC) to support the 
comments published in the Fiskerton News (FN) and what was the plan “A” as referred to 
in the article? 
A; CD referred to an e-mail he received from John Weir dated 28/9/15 which stated no 
preference for a N/S or E/W orientation for development to the north east of Fiskerton. 
 

AC noted that the FN article implied development to the West of Fiskerton which was misleading. 
CD made no apology for this. 
 

2. A leaflet distributed by CD in July 2016 said; that in 2014; 67 out of 70 residents 
supported a plan similar to plan E when in fact 67 out of 70 voted by a show of hands to 
support the draft plan for 200 homes north of Corn Close.  
In the same leaflet Mr Strawson is asking for „the whole truth‟ CD was asked to suggest 
what truth was missing at the time when it was clear a draft plan for 200 homes was 
discussed prior to December 2014. CD agreed it was and said alternative plans that 
indicated around 90 homes plus public facilities to the north and west of corn close were a 
draft and if required more homes could be accommodated in the available space.  
 

RW explained that the option for development to the west of Fiskerton was raised with the CC 
who stated „land to the west was not available for development. RW to provide CD with a copy of 
the e-mail. Later the CC changed their mind and indicated land for development to the west is 
now an option.   

 
3. CD was asked what plan version he preferred. 

 

   
3.0  DATES OF NEXT MEETINGS    

3.1  None planned  
 

4.0 SIGNED AS A TRUE RECORD OF THE MEETING 
 
 
............................................................   Chairman     6 February 2017  

 

 


